415

MINUTES OF CITY COUNCIL BUDGET HEARING

City Council Chambers November 22, 1983

Mayor Sutherland reconvened the budget hearing at 7:19 p.m. to consider the Department of Public Utilities Budget for 1984.

Council members present: 9 - Bichsel, Hawkins, Hyde, Kirby, Ladenburg, Nielsen, Rasmussen, Strege, and Mayor Sutherland.

The Mayor announced that the purpose of the public hearing was to review the 1984 Preliminary Budget for the Department of Public Utilities. He stated that copies of the 1984 Preliminary Department of Public Utilities Budget and the 1984 Preliminary Department of Public Utilities Budget Summary were available for the public in the back of the Council Chambers. He also announced this was a regular, advertised, public hearing and notice was duly published and should be incorporated, by reference, in the record.

Mayor Sutherland called upon Ms. Ella Crawford, Chairman of the Public Utility Board. He then called upon Mr. Paul Nolan, Director of Public Utilities, who reviewed the 1984 Budget for Public Utilities. Mr. Nolan then introduced Mr. Dennis Wixon, Budget Officer, who conducted a more detailed review of the budget document.

Mayor Sutherland then called upon the public for comments or questions on the 1984 Preliminary Budget for Public Utilities.

Speaking on the budget was:

Alfred Sortland

1106 South Monroe Street

DOUG SUTHERLAND. MAYOR

There being no further testimony, the Mayor declared the public hearing closed at 7:43 p.m.

ATTEST:

GENELLE BIRK, CITY CLERK

WPC.2811R.